
 
 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for choosing Little Boxes! We are so excited to engage, ignite and foster your 

child’s love for learning through our fun and interactive boxes! Below I have outlined some 

logistics and the nitty gritty’s behind these boxes!  

Our subscription boxes: 

1. Our boxes are cycled weekly or biweekly. These boxes are themed and developed for 

each age group.  

2. The boxes are delivered to your door step and the previous week’s box is collected to 

be recycled. We aim to supply activities that allow for very little recycling, however in 

order to have more variety there may be one or two items that need to be returned 

each week with the box. We are fully aware of the pandemic we are in and therefore 

follow a strict cleaning protocol of any returned materials and boxes before cycling 

them out again.  

3. Inside each box you will receive 7 activities (one for each day) and then 1 online 

activity such as a story, sing-a-long song or puppet show!  

4. The information for each activity will be outlined for you online through a Trello 

board. The link for each box will be sent to you weekly or biweekly!  

5. There is a start-up fee of R 300.00. This will be used to purchase a box, which is yours 

to keep at the end, and R250.00 is refundable if no damage or misuse was made 

toward any of our returnable equipment or materials.  

6. Our boxes come with a very strict rule that only fun, laughter and learning is to be had 

once the lid is removed off the box 

Nitty Gritty’s 

Subscription boxes 
 
Deposit        R300.00 
(This will be used to purchase a box, which is yours to keep at the end, and R250.00 is  

refundable if no damage or misuse was made toward any of our returnable equipment  

or materials). 

 

2 boxes per month       R 640.00 

4 boxes per month       R 1000.00 

Once off boxes 
 
1 box         R400.00 
(This box is a once off purchase and all activities, including the box are yours to keep) 
 

 
Disclaimer: Although every precaution has been taken to ensure all boxes are safe and child friendly, 
please note that they are used at your own risk and that there may be some items in the box that could 
pose as a choking hazard or cause danger to your child. Kindly ensure that all the activities are done 
under adult supervision.  


